
 

 

Friday 19th June 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you know we have been thinking of different ways that we can celebrate the end of our 

Year 2 children’s time at Robert Miles Infants.  We have pondered several different options but 

have decided that we would like to invite all our Year 2 children to come for a ‘Celebration 

Day’ on Friday 17th July 2020. 

 

On this day school will be closed to Year 1, Reception and Key Workers to ensure that we have 

room for our 60 Year 2 children.  We do appreciate that this may cause inconvenience to the 

parents in these groups, but I am sure that you will understand how hard it has been for our Year 

2 children and that it is fitting that we do something special to say goodbye. 

 

For the Year 2 children we envisage that they will be in ‘bubbles’ with other children from their 

class, but obviously we cannot sort out groupings until we know who will be coming, so we will 

send letters with groups and more information nearer the time.  As you can appreciate there is 

only one Miss Woodhouse and one Miss Justice, so not all the children will be able to be in a 

‘bubble’ with their teacher but we plan to spend time outside together during the day where 

they will have the chance to see them. 

 

We hope that it will be a fun day where the children will take part in some fun, socially 

distanced activities and class picnics outside.  The start of the day and end of the day will be 

staggered to allow for social distancing and the classrooms and toilets will have additional 

cleaning throughout the day.  Children will not be required to wear school uniform. 

 

I have attached a link below to a form which will allow you to book your place.  We ask that 

you book your place by Wednesday 1st July.  Booking is essential, as it will allow us to organise 

our groups/staffing etc…  If you do not book a place, we will not allocate you to a group. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LuLr9FO180SIVj4NhJCOuEyctAt3dClBsO

46qhtrMKdUM0xYUDdYOExFWTlWU05MMUs5OU9FMkdRUy4u 

 

For the Year 2 children who have previously been in the Key Worker bubble where pick up has 

been at 4.30pm, this will not be on offer on the 17th and children will need to be dropped off 

and collected at the time allocated to their bubble (which we will communicate to you after 

the 1st July). 

 

We look forward to seeing all our Year 2’s on the 17thJuly 2020. 

         

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs L Barbuti 

Head of School 
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